
SNEAKER
DRIVE

Gently worn sneakers

Can be any size,
style

ITEMS NEEDED

DROP-OFF LOCATION

For More Information : Yihmh26@student.riverdell.org

Powered by the LEO Club

We are excited to announce the Leo Club’s
sneaker drive, where we aim to provide
shoes for those in need. At River Dell high
school and middle school, we have
collected 62 pairs already! We hope you
will join us in our mission. 

Collection bins will be located at Roosevelt,
Cherry Hill, and Oradell Public School
elementary schools! 

OUR EFFORTS
FEATURED IN THE
NORTH JERSEY
ARTICLE!
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